
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Calaveras Local Agency Formation Commission 
will hold a public hearing regarding the following item: 
 
A service review (MSR) for lighting services and a Sphere of Influence Update  for  the 
Arnold, Mokelumne Hill, Murphys, San Andreas, Valley Springs, West Point, Sunrise 
Point, Copper Valley, Wallace CSD districts as well as the City of Angels Camp Street 
lighting area.  Any person may be heard regarding the service review and the Sphere of 
Influence Update. 
 
The Executive Officer’s  Report will be available for review at the LAFCO webpage 5 
days prior to the hearing at www.calaveraslafco.org  The contact person is John Benoit, 
Executive Officer who may be reached at (209) 754-6511 or by email at 
j.benoit4@icloud.com  
   
The public hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers at 891 Mountain 
Ranch Road, San Andreas, CA on the 27th day of  January 2025  at 6:00 p.m., at 
which time and place interested persons may attend and be heard.  If you challenge the 
action of the Commission on any of the above stated item in court, it may be limited to 
only those issues raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Calaveras Local Agency Formation Commission at, or 
prior to, the public hearing. 
    
   
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
John Benoit, Executive Officer 
 

 

  


